
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Updated Funding Strategy for the 170th Street Footbridge

Recommendation of the Committee

That the May 27, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS00255, be referred to
Administration, to provide additional information on ongoing funding discussions with
stakeholders, and return to the June 14, 2021, Executive Committee meeting.

History

At the May 27, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the May 27, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure
Services report IIS00255 was considered.

Attachment

May 27, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS00255
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